
 

Actions from first parent meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael’s VC C of E Primary School 
Parent Forum No 5 
15th October 2013 

 

 

 

The Parent Forum was established to discuss the school’s progress with regard to the key 

issues arising from the Ofsted inspection in March 2012. They are to: 

 Improve the quality of teaching to ensure pupils meet expected levels of achievement for 
their age. 

 Improve the quality of the curriculum in Key Stage 2. 

 Strengthen leadership and management at all levels 

The H.M.I inspection in July 2013 was the fourth monitoring inspection since the school became 
subject to Special Measures. The overall findings were: 
 

 Progress since being subject to special measures – good. 

 Progress since previous monitoring inspection – good. 

Teaching continues to improve, and this is reflected in the outcomes and progress ofpupils. The 

school’s monitoring by senior and subject leaders shows focused support for individual teachers 
has been effective, and this was apparent in the quality of teaching observed during the 
monitoring inspection 
 

 

PUPIL PREMIUM 

 

EXTRACT FROM Y6 PARENT EXIT SURVEY 

Question Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

Not 
Sure 

My child has 
made good 

progress at St 
Michael’s  

70.6% 29.4% 0% 0% 0% 

Transition 
arrangements 
for Sec School 

have been 
strong 

76..5% 23.5% 0% 0% 0% 

11.8% did not know whether standards had improved since the 

school went into Special Measures. Is this a concern? 

2012/13 

The school receives: 

Pupils recorded as 'ever 6 FSM': £623 

Service children: £350 

The pupil premium grant was extended 
to 'ever 6 FSM' pupils in its second year 
of allocation, 2012-13. 

The Pupil Premium ... will include pupils 

on the January 2012 school census 
known to have been eligible for FSM in 
any of the previous six years, as well as 
those first known to be eligible in 
January 2012. 

... 'ever 6 FSM' means those pupils 

recorded on the January 2012 school 
census who were recorded as known to 
be eligible for FSM on any of the termly 
censuses since summer 2006, including 
the January 2012 school census. 

See new Pupil Premium Policy 

The school has appointed Mr Glover as our Pupil Premium 

Manager. Part of Mr Glover’s role is liaising with parents with 

regard to issues that do not necessarily need to involve Mr. Perfect 

In addition, he is the contact for Service families.  Mr Glover also 

leads the Pupil Premium team which includes Mrs. Reynolds and 

Mrs. Woods. Their aim is to identify and work with children that 

we think would benefit from a little extra help in school, whether 

this is in the form of assistance with their school work, support 

with anything that may be troubling them or to provide a person 

who they know they can turn to if they need to talk. It is 

envisaged that the team will provide additional opportunities for all 

the children within the targeted groups during the school year 

though some will have more contact with them than others. Our 

role is to help the children be happy, confident and successful 

learners 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting date – Monday 

3rd February 2014 - 6:30pm 

 

LATEST DATA 
KS2 Writing Level 4+ 93% 
(National 81%) an increase of 34% 
on the previous year (2012) 
 
KS2 Boy’s Writing Level 4+ 95% 
which is a 62% increase on the 
previous year (2012) 
 
Service children made more 
progress than non-service 
children in Reading (4.5 compared 
to 3.9) and Maths (7.0 compared 
to 6.6) in Y6 
 
KS1 Writing Level 2+ 89% 
(National 83%) an increase of 
12.3% on the previous year 
(2012) 
 
KS1 Reading Level 2+ 92.7% 
(National 87%) an increase of 11% 
on the previous year (2012) 
 
KS1 Maths Level 2+ 89% (National 
91%) an increase of 2.4% on the 
previous year (2013) 
 
66% of children at the end of the 
EYFS (2013) have achieved a good 
level of development (Cornwall 
49%) 
 
Total average point score for all 
the ELG’s(2013) was 32.7 
(Cornwall 33.2) 
 

ACADEMY 

 

MEMBERS (Archdeacon of Cornwall, Askel Veur) 

 

DIRECTORS (Chair of Govs, H.T ex officio, other directors) 

 

PILGRIMS’ WAY MULTI-AGENCY TRUST 

 

LOCAL GOVERNING BODY 

 

From 1st December 2013, initially St Michael’s will 

be the only school in the M.A.T but this will expand 

 

 

PARENT CODE OF 

CONDUCT 

The new parent code of 

conduct was discussed 

 

 

 

PARKING 

This remains a significant issue 

What more can be done? 

 

 

What is Parent View? 

Parent View is an online 

questionnaire for parents 
and carers to share their 
views about their child's 

school with Ofsted. It was 
launched in October 2011. 
Since January 2012, Ofsted 

has used the information 
collected through the 

questionnaire to make 
decisions about which 
schools to inspect and 

when. Inspectors look at 
Parent View results 
alongside the traditional 

paper-based school 
questionnaires at the point 
of inspection. 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/. 

 

Agree Terms of Reference for 

Parent Forum 

The Parent Forum is a group 

of parent representatives 

who meet once a term to 

discuss school-related issues.  

Regular, open 

communication and 

consultation with parents is 

really important to the 

school. The Parent Forum 

provides a valuable way to 

listen to your ideas and 

concerns and seek your 

views, helping to make sure 

the needs of children and 

their families are met. 

Meetings are led by school 

staff and governors, usually 

by the Headteacher and the 

Chair of Governors. Meetings 

are informal and a genuine 

opportunity for open 

discussion. 

How can we 

improve/develop the Forum? 


